
Hello Wexford Acting Studio Parents and Students! 
 
It's that exciting time of year again when we welcome you all as we begin 
our work in the studio and on stage. I am so looking forward to working 
with you again. I have lots of fun lessons in the works and of course, 
many of you will be in rehearsal soon as we begin staging our musical, 
ELF starting this fall. Be on the look-out for our Sept/Oct schedule which 
will be sent soon. 
 
Just a few items to keep you up-to-date: 
 
Our classes begin on Thursday, September, 9th and Saturday September 
11th. If you have not paid or registered, now is the time to do so as we 
are going forward with our classes now that we know we can open up 
fully. Levels One and Two, $210 and Level Threes, $250. 
 
(Breakdown: Level Ones and Twos submit payments for Sept and June 
plus a one-time non-refundable $20 reg fee= $210. Level Threes pay 
$115 for Sept and June plus $20 reg fee= $250. Ever after, it is $95 or 
$115 per month). 
 
If you have been cast in the show, you must register as we will be 
starting classes and rehearsals the second week of September. Thank you 
so much for your attention to this matter and if you have any questions, 
please feel free to contact me. There is also a $75 performance fee that 
will be due by the end of September which will help cover costs for our 
production. 
 
Protocols for COVID are as follows: 
 
At this time, I ask that you enter the studio wearing a mask. We will take 
things from there once we are in the studio, depending upon what we 
will be doing that day/evening. Anyone who wants to wear a mask full-
time is encouraged to do so. As COVID guidelines change and evolve we 
are subject to recommendations so that we can stay open and 
functioning as a small business and educational entity. I ask, respectfully, 
that you fill out a COVID waiver before your student enters the 
classroom. It can be found on the website. Please DO NOT have your 
student come to class or rehearsal if he/she is feeling ill in any way. If 
you are experiencing cold symptoms or any other malady, please stay 
home and get better. We would much rather have you make up a class 



that you have had to miss, than put yourself and others at risk. I feel 
sure, all our parents and kids understand how important this is but I 
would be remiss if it was left unsaid. 
 
I feel so grateful for all of you who are putting your trust in me to train, 
educate, and care for your kids. I consider it a high honor and a great 
blessing to be able to foster my students in a trusting, fun, and playful 
work environment as they pursue their theatrical dreams. 
 
As always, feel free to reach out to me with questions or concerns. 
 
All the Best~~ 
 
Miss Sarah 


